
 

 

 

March 22, 2018 

 

 

Dear CNC Participant, 
 
During our Community Noise Consortium (CNC) meetings on March 8, 2018, we shared an 
upcoming taxiway project that will begin at the Airport next month (April). This particular 
project involves the removal and replacement of a large section of the Airport’s primary 
west taxiway, immediately adjacent to the Airport’s west runway, Taxiway W. This work has 
several phases and will take place over the next seven to eight months.  
 
The work on this taxiway restricts aircraft from accessing one end of the west runway. As a 
result, during various phases of this project, the following is likely:  

 An increase in departures on Runway 1R during north flow operations. 

 An increase in arrivals on Runway 19L in south flow operations. 

 Runway closure(s) of the west runway will be necessary during some phases of this 
project. Specific dates and durations are not currently known, but will be 
communicated by email and posted on the noise abatement section of the Airport’s 
website (www.tampaairport.com/noise-abatement).  

 
The work referenced above will be completed as quickly as possible over the coming 
months. As always, weather conditions and other factors will contribute to how quickly this 
work can be completed.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lloyd Tillmann 
Director of Operations   

http://www.tampaairport.com/noise-abatement

